MUC WOMEN’S COLLEGE

Notice No. : 137
Date: 30.03.2023

This is to notify all concerned that a visit to Rokeva hostel,
M.U.C.M.U.C. Women’s College, has been arranged on 06.04.2023 at
10 am. All members of the IQAC Team for Hostel visit and any other
willing T/NT Staff are requested to participate in this visit to meet and
listen to the problems grievances of the Hostel Boarders and to
recommend necessary steps for quality enhancement under the
guidance of IQAC, for the said hostel. Your kind cooperation in this

regard is earnestly solicited.
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